
Town of Hudson
PUBLIC NOTICE

Pursuant to RSA 31:95-b and in accordance with Article 36 of the 
March 12, 1994 Town Meeting, the Hudson Board of Selectmen 
shall hold a public hearing in conjunction with its regularly 
scheduled meeting on August 25, 2020 which starts at 7:00 
p.m. and is held in the Selectmen’s Meeting Room at Town Hall, 
12 School Street, Hudson, NH, to accept the CARES Act Election 
Funding from the State of New Hampshire.  Any Hudson, NH 
resident who wishes to speak on this matter is invited to attend.

Stephen Malizia; Town Administrator


